
 

DATE: Sunday, 27th September 2020 

 
 
To:  Parents of Year 7 students – PEARSON EDEXCEL iPrimary Exams  

(Refund) 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  We have received confirmation from Pearson Edexcel that the 

refund amount for the iPrimary Exams for the Year 6 students in the Academic Year 2019-

2020 (current Year 7) is 14%. This amount will be adjusted with the second term fees. 

When you pay the second term fees for your child, please deduct AED 140/- ONLY from the 

total second term fee.  

 
We will inform you about the collection of the certificates when we receive them. 

 
THIS IS NOT APPLICABLE TO NEW STUDENTS WHO WERE 

ADMITTED TO YEAR 7 FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
      ( Principal ) 


